
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

On the evening of Wednesday 11th March The Crossley Heath School is running an 

evening for students in Y10 /11 and their parents on developing successful 

approaches to revision, and as part of the on-going strengthening of links between 

the two schools, a number of places have been set aside at this event for Park Lane 

students/parents. 

The event will take place at The Crossley Heath School on Wednesday 11th 

March between 6:00pm-7:30pm and is aimed at both students and their parents.  

The evening will look at revision planning, guidance, organisation and exam and 

memory techniques, including the opportunity to try out some of the suggestions. 

Participation in this event will be help students to plan their revision more effectively 

and will provide ideas for parents on how they can support their child’s revision in 
advance of the summer GCSEs. 

If you wish to attend, the places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  

We would ask that you contribute £1 per student and £1 per adult, (bringing the 

average cost per family to £2), in order to secure a place.  The places are extremely 

limited so it has been requested that only one parent attends with each student.  

Please complete and return the slip below along with the required money by Friday 

6th February.  

It is the first time such an event has been held by the school and it is hoped that you 

will find it very useful and informative. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss H.  Halliday 
KS4 Intervention Manager 

 
Please reserve__places for myself and my son/daughter at the Yr10/11 Revision 

Evening at The Crossley Heath School on Wednesday 11th March. 

Student Name__________________________________ 

Please find enclosed the amount of £_______ as a contribution towards the evening. 

 

Signed __________________________________ Date _____________________ 


